
Subject: RE: FYI, Steven Whiddon is no longer with the Media District BID
From: Marcelo Sabbatella
Date: 08/25/2015 05:58 PM
To: Jim Omahen

Jim,
 
I hope this email finds you well. I was wondering when you were available next week to meet up and discuss whats in progress and
what direction the BID is going into, if you can please send me a few dates I will make myself available.
 
Also, please see the attachment, when you have a free moment can you please complete and send it back. Apparently these are due by
the end of the week and I was just made of aware of their existence last week, lol.
 
Thank you so much and be well,
 
Marcelo Sabbatella
 
 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 12:40 PM
To: Marcelo Sabbatella <Marcelo.Sabbatella@universalpro.com>
Cc: John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>
Subject: FYI, Steven Whiddon is no longer with the Media District BID
 
Marcelo, this is to inform you that Steven Whiddon is no longer with the Hollywood Media District BID.  Please redirect all future
communications/invoicing to me.  
 
Also, the last invoice we paid was #1556553 dated 07/14/15, for services 07/03/15 through 07/09/15.  I do not have access to what Steven
may have had, so if you would please send to me copies of all invoices that followed. 
 
Thanks.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

Attachments-3/Customer Service Review Form.pdf


